October 15, 2023
Dear Parents:

Once again, plans are being made for the annual Senior “Lock-In” Graduation Party
for the graduating class.

**We need your help! If you would like to help in any of the areas for the
lock-in, please call Tina @ 320-249-9179 or email tinahelmin5@gmail.com Our
meeting dates will be updated on the school’s website please check for dates
and times under the FHS Lock-In.

Last year’s party was a huge success thanks to generous contributions by many
people and businesses in the community. Please be aware that this is not a
school-sponsored event so all money needs to be raised through the community.
We would greatly appreciate a prize or cash donation of any amount from you. Cash
donations are very important due to the cost of activities such as the live
entertainment, dartboards, pool tables, hypnotist, escape room, ax throwing and
many other activities that are planned for the evening. Graduation party is set for
Saturday, June 1%,

Some prize suggestions are Coolers, Sleeping bags, Gift Cards, Blankets, Fans, Cook
wear, T.V,, Cameras, Microwave, Small Dorm Vacuum, Dorm Fridge or Keurig.

Send donations to: Graduation Party, P.0. Box 41 MN 56333

Make Checks Payable to: Graduation Party (Please don’t make any checks out
to Foley High School)

If you wish to have your prize or donation picked up or have any questions, please
call Tina Helmin 249-9179.

We need to receive all donations by May 3™ so final plans can be made. Thank-you
in advance for your help to ensure the Class of 2024 has a memorable and safe
graduation.

If you would like to volunteer for the “Lock-In" please contact a chairperson. The
committee members' contact information is listed on the FHS website:
http://www.foley.k12.mn.us/page/2560.

Sincerely,

Foley Senior Lock-In Committee
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